
         ALL INDIA UCO BANK PENSIONERS’ FEDERATION          
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Affiliated to All India Bank Pensioners’  & Retirees’  Confederation and All India UCO  Bank Officers’ Federation

4,N S Road, Chartered  Bank  Building (1st Floor),Room No. 172, Kolkata-700001
Mobile no.9830841788 ,  Phone no. 033-40005572 e-mail Id -s.sarkar7039@yahoo.com

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 

Ref.No.AIUCBPF/100/2018-21                                                    Dated 24th September, 2020

Sri Munish Arora,
Son of Sri R.M.Arora,

Dear Munish,

We are very shocked and saddened to hear that your respected father Sri R.M.Arora has passed away 
yesterday 23rd September, 2020.

Sri R.M.Arora was Vice President of All India UCO Bank Pensioners’ Federation and General Secretary 
of UCO Bank Pensioners’ Association, J & K Unit.  He was a good leader and good friend and guide of 
all UCOites. Throughout his life, he worked for the interest of the employees, officers and Retirees of 
the Bank.   His death is not only a loss for your family, it is also a loss for all of us.  During his career in 
the Bank, he worked with sincerity and honesty for the good of the beloved Institution. In organisational 
field also, he showed his talents and courage.  Even after his death, he will live in the hearts of all 
UCOites.

We offer our heartfelt condolences to your bereaved family.  Let the departed Soul rest in eternal 
peace.  May the Almighty bless the noble Soul and  give strength and wisdom to the bereaved family to 
bear this irreparable loss. 

We commit to stand by your bereaved family.

Thanks and Regards,

Sincerely, 

(Subrata Sarkar)
General Secretary

Place. Kolkata. 


